To whom it may concern,                                                                                                                                 July 28, 2021

This is to confirm that my sister, Myra Patel, will be visiting me here in my home in Waterloo, Ontario from early September 2021 through December 2021, in order to help my wife who is recovering from surgery. Myra is a resident of Bangalore, India and works for a large financial services company there and owns her own apartment in the city. 
My sister Myra was born on April 21, 1992, in Bangalore where she has lived all her life. She is single and she has travelled to Canada to visit me on 2 previous occasions: in 2016 for a month; and in 2018 for 4 weeks. Myra lives at the following address where her apartment which she owns is located:
Flat 112
Truvinda Apartments 
3rd Cross Street 
Seshadripuram, 
Bangalore 560007
India
Her phone number is: 011-91-80-48892910
She will be visiting the city of Waterloo and staying at my home from September 14 when her flight arrives at Pearson International airport where I will pick her up and drive her to my home in Waterloo. We may visit Toronto and Oakville on a few occasions during her stay, but she will be occupied taking our daughter to elementary school as well as working remotely for her employer back in Bangalore. She is doing this as a favour to us and because of her great affection for our daughter. As soon as my wife is able to resume her activities, Myra will return to her job and home in India. We expect this will take a few months.
My address in Waterloo is:

240 Sugarbush Dr.
Waterloo, ON
N2H 3W3
Our phone numbers are:
My cellphone: 1-519-732-6012 ext. 218
My wife’s cellphone: 1-519-732-6042
Home landline: 1-519-446-2031

I am a software architect with the BlackBerry Development Platform. I own my own semi-detached home at the above address where my family (my wife and our 8-year-old daughter) have lived for the past 7 years. I was born on January 11, 1987, in Bangalore, India and have worked for BlackBerry since 2011, the year I moved to Canada as a permanent resident. My wife and I are now Canadian citizens by naturalization and our daughter was born in Waterloo. 

Please note that I have not sponsored anyone to come to Canada although both my siblings and my parents have visited me here in Waterloo on several occasions over the past decade. 

Kind regards,

Ryan Patel  



